From: Anouska Peachey <F
Sent: Wednesday, May 7, :03:17pm

To: Peter Sparham <Peter.Sparham@north-norfolk.gov.uk>
Subject: Re: Broadside Club House WK/250002859

Hi Peter,

Thanks for your email.

| appreciate you have been to the premises and potentially spoken to Mr Buchanan however, as a neighbour to the club we feel & 24hr licence would create the
following:

1. More rubbish / litter

2. Anti social behaviour

3. The area is predominantly of a certain age and wouldn't appreciate the additional noise

4. Why does the neighbourhood require a 24hr bar? This is a chalet park bar not a Wetherspoons

5. We don’t wantto be living in fear of our property being vandalised due to someone sitting in a bar all day & being drunk. No one is going to police this
6. Being a drain on police resources

We also appreciate the Club House is only trying to make a living however, this would be to the detriment to thelocal area and the neighbours.

We visitthe chalet park and knowthe Buchanan family well, so this isn’ta personal attack. We're justvery concerned this will cause significantissues, especially
when the holiday season starts.

As mentioned we visit the bar a lot and are really not comfortable with sharing details so this can be shared. I'dappreciate it if it was anonymous.

Kind regards
Anouska





